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Commissioner Chilton,

Thank you for your efforts in organizing the recent CFTC hearings.

I have been involved in the Precious Metals Markets for over 15 years. During this timeI have
become convinced that all is not as it appears when dealing with Gold and Silver trading.

In my opinion, it is vitally important that the questions and allegations presented by GATA be
discussed and resolved in a public forum - especially the issues of Concentration and Naked
Shorting. Itruly believe that the integrity of our alleged Free Market demands it.

Sincerely,

David Bull
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